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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, February 8, 2019 2:03 PM


To: Howard Brown; Garwin Yip; Maria Rea; Barbara Byrne


Subject: ROC on LTO Peer Reviewers


Hi all --

We will be working with John Ferguson to manage an independent peer review of the ROC on LTO BiOp. John


will be looking to us for some reviewer candidate names, so I put together this list based on previous reviews.


Please take a look at this and provide 1) and strong feelings/red flags , 2) thoughts that could contribute to the


selection, and 3) additional names of candidates. Please respond by COB Tuesday 2/12 so that I can send a list


to John soon after.


You can type right in the document after the person's name.


If there are other people who you think would be useful contributors to this exercise, please pass this on to


them.


Thanks --

Cathy



